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Council 5495 Encyclical 
	
We	have	entered	the	Advent	season,	and	there	is	much	to	look	forward	to.		
 
Upcoming Activities 
 
Breakfast with Santa December 17th. We are hosting our annual breakfast with Santa on 
Sunday, December 17th. Santa is looking forward to being there for all the children, 
 
As usual, we will need plenty of help especially during the prime serving times, from 9 until 
10AM, and then again from 11 to noon, serving coffee and juice in the dining room, as well as 
helping clear tables. From noon until around 1:30 we can always use lots of help cleaning Unity 
(putting unused items away, taking dirty dishes to the kitchen, wiping tables, and vacuuming) 
We also can use extra help with washing dishes. If you’re an early bird, we will have Unity open 
by 6:30AM, when we start preparing the food and setting up the dining room. 
 
Recent Activities: 
 

Movie Night – November 11th. We hosted our first movie night of the year in Unity Place 
where we showed a family friendly movie, the 50th Anniversary edition of Mary Poppins, 
and served spaghetti,  popcorn and ice cream. We will have one or two more later this 
year. 

 
Upcoming Activities: 

 
Bowling night. In January we will host a bowling night down at HiLine Lanes. When the 
date is confirmed we will provide more information. 
 
Vocations Dinner – February11th. A very popular event and we will need all the help we 
can get. More details later, but mark your calendars. 
 
First Eucharist Breakfast – April 22nd. Our annual breakfast where we honor all of the 
children preparing for their first Eucharist 

 
Council Web Site 
 
Thanks to Mike Meyers, we have an updated presence on the parish web site 
http://www.stfoa.org, under the Ministries tab on the top of the web page, and a new Council 
web site burienknights.com	is available, with lots of good information about our council as well 
as the Knights in general.	
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Other News 
 
November Birthdays 
 

Jeff Birchfield 
Don Dorres 
Leo Ehreth 
Enez Games 
Mark Meyers 
Nkwonta (Obi) Obiora 
Miguel Ocasio 
Gino Petralia 
 

December Birthdays 
Eugene Crotty 
Jivan Escudero 
Robert Grohman 
James Hanks 
 

Next Meeting 
 

Our next meeting is December 7th. There will be no meeting on December 21st, as that 
always seems to conflict with the school Advent pagent.  
 
Normally our second meeting of each month is a more social event. We focus on 
fellowship and discuss ideas to improve our current activities, and plan new events. Your 
input is needed, so please come if you can. The next 3rd meeting of the month will be 
January 18th. 


